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September 13th, 2011
Dear Parents:

The elementary soccer season is here again. Any students in grade 4 or 5 are invited to come out and have some fun.  The playing format will be the same as last year, 7 versus 7. The game length will consist of 2 thirty minute halves. Parents are responsible for making travel arrangements for their children to and from the games.  Proper attire will be expected for games with uniforms being provided.  It is your responsibility to provide Shin guards as they are mandatory.

Players are responsible to bring their own water bottles so as to save students from leaving the field during games and practices.

During games students are the responsibility of the coach and all school rules and guidelines are in effect. Napan Elementary prides itself on team play and sportsmanship and we expect those students that choose to play for the Napan soccer team will exemplify these characteristics.

Schedules and locations for the games will be given out at a later date. The games will start between 3:30 and 4:00 and be held on Tuesdays and Thursdays beginning on September 20th.   Please sign the permission slip below if your child is able to participate on Tuesdays and Thursdays.
Cheryl Carroll
Yes, My Child ___________________________________________  has my permission to participate in soccer on Tuesdays and Thursdays.  

________________________________________________________________





(Parents signature)

